
 

 

 

 

 

 

“That we may be mutually encouraged by one 
another’s faith” Romans 1:12 
 
Mutually Encouraged 
This week, I’ll be attending the Kenya Mission 
Conference organised by our partner church – the 
Presbyterian Church of East Africa (PCEA).  This 
conference takes place once every three years and is a 
gathering of international ministry partners, mission 
workers and presbyteries.  Rev Uel Marrs will be 
joining the PCI team on the ground.  It is hoped that 
through worship, conversation, mutual learning and 
encouragement, the fellowship will be strengthened.  
 
The Theological Education by Extension (TEE) chat 
group continues to be a source of encouragement for 
the coordinators and the department.  Fresh news 
and photos are regularly posted and appreciated.    

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Sunday 22nd January, Evergreen PCEA church 
had 25 teens graduating, while 8 students 
received their diploma in the Holistic Nurturing of 
Children.  At PCEA Bahati, a further 30 teens and 
22 adults graduated.  Meanwhile, during PCEA 
High Level Church’s graduation ceremony, 40 
new TEE students were recruited.  With 
graduations and new groups forming every week, 
we have good reason to celebrate God’s blessings 
on this ministry. 
 
Travel plans are now in place for me to return to 
Ireland in March for a short period of home 
assignment.  Due to delays (brought on by the 
pandemic restrictions) it has been four years 
since I was speaking in congregations at home.  
I’m looking forward to this opportunity and hope 
that we can strengthen, encourage and spur each 
other on through the sharing of our stories of 
faith.   
 
Please feel free to contact the office if you would 
like to request a weekday booking.  
Thank you for your prayerful support, Naomi  

 
 

   

FEBRUARY 2023 

Prayer Points 

• Pray for the PCEA Mission Partners’ Conference to 

be held on 1st – 4th February.  Remember the 

team of PCI missionaries based in Kenya and the 

Rev Uel Marrs (Global Mission Secretary) as they 

attend.  

• This month, there will be the official launch of the 

first Bible Study Guide (on Politics and Civic 

responsibilities).  Thank God for this and ask for his 

leading as the TEE writers continue working on the 

second guide book on music.  Note: our next 

meeting will be on Wednesday 8th February. 

• Ask for God’s grace and help in all the preparations 

needing to be done before my home assignment in 

March. 
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